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Comments: To Tonto National Forest Supervisor,

I believe the public has been invited to comment on The Tonto Nationa Forest Draft Land Management Plan. I

am writing to comment on the "desired conditions" as they pertain to the cherished Salt River Wild Horses.

 

 It is my opinion and that of many others that these "desired conditions" should be consistent with the intent of the

state law protecting this beloved herd. Forest areas that are part of the herd's habitat should be protected against

any user conflicts that could cause harm to the horses or their habitat. Every effort should be made by the Tonto

Forest Service and the Tonto Forest Service Land Management Plan to keep the Salt River Wild horses free and

wild and on their home range.

 

Regards,

Marianne Hamilton

 

 


